



## 12th meeting of the Faculty Student Council of Law

### Agenda

*Notes by the*

*chair are*

*written in*

*cursive and*

*are part of*

*the agenda*

*and the minutes, after publication.*

Date  
Present

November 27th 2025 9:00 – 11:00  
Eleonora van Koppen, Livni Beck,  
Alexandra Jurasova,

Location  
Absent

Nieuwe Achtergracht 166, REC A,  
Carla Gesell, Vincent Nap,  
Angie-Lee Kruize, Anastacia Piersma,  
Fabian Que, Danial Haider,  
Johannes Hüttner, Wytze Adriaanse,  
Tom Scheer

Guest  
Online

Secretary

Anouchka van Wier

### 1. Opening of the meeting

10:00

### 2. Setting the agenda

### 3. Last Action-List

#### Action-list

Who?	What?	When?
Carla	Send When2Meet for charity planning	ASAP
Dutch-speaking members	Look for a suitable charity for clothing donation (Noor and Dani?)	ASAP
Dani	Follow up with secretary of the dean about the fridge issue	-
Everyone	Think of office supplies needed	Before next PV
PR	Organize reel on TER rights + plan recording day for study advisor video	-
Dani	Send details + draft for funding-cut strike announcement (draft instagram post)	Next PV?
Livni	Provide Carla with summary on private law master issues	ASAP
Everyone	Send mug picture to Fabian	Before end of the week

Noor suggested reposting charity events from smaller study associations on the Council's Instagram account, as organizing events ourselves may be unfeasible.

Livni asked whether all posts should be individually checked.

Noor proposed trusting Fabian to critically select which events to include.



#### 4. O&O Update

- Dani and Noor recorded material for the OER amendment reels. PR is willing to help.
- Noor asked where the footage should be sent.
- The script for the PPLE reel is ready; the OER reels are completed.
- A lecturer inquired about kennisclips.

#### 5. O&F Update

Anastacia met with Amber and Radbout to understand why Law uses kennisclips and their views on them.

Need to develop arguments for why PPLE may want to use knowledge clips.

##### a. Green Office Ambassador

- Victoria was confirmed as the Green Office ambassador.
- Zero Waste Project: The Green Office will first create a roadmap.
- Book Fair: Stefana will draft a proposal this week.
- Promoting Mensa: The Council discussed who is responsible; Anouchka believes it is Irmgard van Genderen.
- The team will meet with the ambassador every two weeks.

Livni asked if the English soft skills course was still planned for January, Alexandra suggested it might be moved to February.

#### 6. Read over Agenda for GOV

Concern discussed regarding the Council's lack of input on the appointment of the PPLE dean.

Carla will discuss the issue with Hollando.

#### 7. AI regulations

- **Noor proposed developing a clear stance on AI policy and possibly voting on it next week.**
- **The AI workgroup met recently; it would be useful to clarify who leads it.**
- **It may be excessive to directly contact the dean about AI; Carla may do so instead.**
- **Livni suggested raising AI-related questions during the GOV meeting.**
- **Noor will share her stance in the group chat so members can think ahead.**

#### 8. Other points/questions

#### 9. Closing the meeting

The meeting was closed at 10:47

*In the case of absence and/or mandate, please send an e-mail to [livni.fsr.fdr@gmail.com](mailto:livni.fsr.fdr@gmail.com).*

### Action-list

Who?	What?	When?
Alexandra	Write short piece about the fridges for the Green Office	End of the day
Everyone	Form opinion on AI regulation	Before next PV

